From: BrtHead CBS Wardhaman Nagar <wardhaman@unionbankofindia.com>
Date: Wed, Jul 30, 2014 at 1:34 PM

Subject: feed back

To: delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com

kind attn: Mr. Shiva,

with reference to the household materials to be sent to nagpur , we have contacted your office and as
per the discussion with your official , the ordered was given to pack and load and unload the said
materials through your company.

we are very much satisfied about the support given by your office team and the persons came for
packing household items. the items are packed very systematically and with out any wear and tear the
materials have reached to the destination.

secondly, it was informed by your office that the said materials will reach in 1 week time and the time
limit given by your office was correctly met by your people.

we are very thankful to your office and satisfied with your service.

we will contact your office and will also inform our friends and relatives who would like to avail such
service. we will give your reference .

thank you once again.

regards,

ramesh chauhan,



